July, 2019

To: Police Services

Re: Police Checks for NMHA Volunteers

The NMHA (Northumberland Minor Hockey Association) requires all of their volunteers to
initiate and receive a vulnerable sector police check in order to work with the registered players
of the NMHA. | would ask that these volunteers be considered for the volunteer fee associated

with receiving the service of a police check. Should you have any questions, please feel free to
contact me.

Best regards,
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Bill Woodman,
President, NMI-IA .
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